Hello! I am SO excited to be your
child’s teacher this year. I look
forward to seeing our class family
develop and each child express
creativity, learning,
and growth! “

[ graduated from Bob Jones
University with a bachelor’s
degree in Elementary
Education, including a Read

Color: Yellow ‘ to Succeed endorsement.

Drink: Coffee

Candy: Dark Chocolate
Animal: Elephant
School Supply: Flair Pens

. Email: pelmer@burgeterrace.or
Bible Verse: Psalm p g g

ClassDojo: All parents/guardians will
94:18-19 be added via their email address

MEET THE TEACHER




e
WHAT WILL OUR
(LASSROOM

CLASSKOOM PROCEDURES LOOK LIKE!

[ will be using Class Dojo for recording positive student behavior.

Students may use their positive points to earn and redeem Classroom
Coupons throughout the week. I will be using a Logical Consequence
system for discipline. Students will receive a logical consequence for the
behavior that needs to be corrected. Instances that require discipline will be
opportunities to connect with your child and teach them about the love of
Christ.

COMMUNICATION

All parents/guardians have access to Class Dojo, where they can see
classroom photos and updates. Please do not hesitate to communicate with
me either on Class Dojo or through email at pelmer@burgeterrace.org. |

will do my best to get back to you as soon as possible.




HOMEWORK

Student assignment pads will be sent home every Monday, Tuesday, and

Thursday and must return the following day. Daily assignment pads must be
signed by the parent/guardian each night after completing the
assignment. Homework will include 10 minutes of reading each night and
requires a Reading Log to be filled out. It may also include test study, math

review, or writing assignments.

NEWSLETTER

Our class newsletter will be emailed to you and put in your child's
homework folder every Tuesday. This newsletter will include important
reminders for the week, test and quiz schedules, a weekly spelling list, and

weekly Bible memory verses.

WATER BOTTLES

Your child may bring a water bottle to leave at school and use
throughout the day. The school will not be supplying water bottles this
year. If your child does not have a water bottle, they will only be able to

use the water fountains.




